
     Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School 
                          Halton Moor Avenue, LS9 0HA 
                                   0113 248 3095  
                           Head Teacher Mrs W M Walsh 
 

Dear Parents/Carers of children in our school, 

Please keep this booklet with you or take a photo on your phone so when 

shopping you can  keep all the necessary information to hand. 

Please consult the information below before buying school uniform to 

ensure that all children have the correct clothing and footwear when they 

return to school in September. We know that you will support us in this so 

that we can maximise your children’s potential. We want to ensure that all our 

pupils are well-presented and ready to learn when they are in school. Thank 

you for your continued support.  

Footwear -   NO EXPENSIVE BRANDS 

Pupils are required to wear sensible black shoes or plain black trainer style 

shoes (no coloured logo) as their outdoor shoes.  Please ensure that these 

shoes are appropriate, not slip-ons, high heels or open-toed shoes.   

Children should not wear shoes with laces unless they are able to tie 

them independently.  

In bad weather, children may wear wellingtons/boots but they should 

bring a pair of shoes/pumps to school to change into. If your child comes 

to school in wellingtons in bad weather, could you please provide a “named 

peg” to keep them together. 

  

 

 

 

Correct Daily School Uniform –All must be labelled 



Girls Boys 

 

• navy skirt, trousers or pinafore 

 

 

 

 

 

•  No cycling shorts 

 

• white polo shirt,  

 

 

• navy cardigan                                      

or v neck jumper 

• navy tights  - no 

leggings 

 

 

Summer 

• Blue and white gingham 

summer dress (optional) 

 

 

 

 

• navy school trousers  

• (not jogging bottoms),  

 

 

 

• white polo shirt,  

 

 

 

 

 

• navy v neck jumper.  

 

 

 

 

Summer  

• formal navy shorts – not 

sports style 

 

 

 

 

Correct Daily School Uniform –All must be labelled                                                         

but logos are not essential 



P.E.  

Indoor PE kit – all labelled 

• Navy shorts (football style - not 

cycling shorts) 

• White t-shirt,  

• Velcro pumps 

Outdoor PE kit – all labelled 

• Unbranded PLAIN navy 

tracksuit.  

Available from supermarkets 

• White t-shirt,  

• Black trainers 

(no coloured logo) 

  

Please could you regularly check the condition of your child’s pumps to make sure 

they still fit and that the soles are intact with adequate grip and that the Velcro still 

sticks. 

Our school uniform with or without logo can be purchased from  

1. Uniwears  The Uniform Shop, Harehills Lane, LS9 6AP                       

0113 2351256                       uniwears.co.uk 

 
2. My clothing.com  is an internet only site –enter  myclothing.com                                                              

then search for the school name 

3. Good quality used uniform can be obtained from St. Philip's Community Food 

Bank, Osmondthorpe Lane, LS9 9EF. 

 

Please be aware it is not essential to have uniform with logo but all clothing must 

be labelled with your child’s name, including coats, pumps and hats.  Please 

check regularly that your writing of names has not faded following washing.                                                                                                                                                

We stress the need to label your child’s uniform as we are working hard to 

reduce the amount of lost property across the school and to prevent 

http://www.uniwears.co.uk/


additional costs to parents. A lost item of clothing is difficult to locate when 

not labelled.                                                            

 
Hair Styles 
Hair styles should be neat and tidy. Children should not come to school 
with hairstyles that are attention seeking for example hair gel, beaded hair 
styles, closely shaved hair /shaved patterns including tram lines and 
patterns or unnatural colours etc.  
We ask that all long hair is tied back with suitable hair accessories.  
This is essential for PE and recommended throughout the school 
day. This policy is followed to minimise the risk of injury and to 
avoid the spread of head lice.   
 
Jewellery etc. 
In the interests of health and safety, the wearing of jewellery in school 
is NOT ALLOWED. The exception to this is that children with pierced 
ears may wear simple stud earrings if they are able to remove and 
replace these without assistance for PE.  

 

Also please note 

 

 Nails should be of a suitable length for school  

 No nail polish  

 No false nails (gels or otherwise)    

 No make-up 

  No false eyelashes 

 No tattoos or transfers. 

 
 

Thank you for your cooperation, 
Mrs W Walsh    
Head Teacher 

 


